
Subject: FW:
Date: Fri, 18 Jul 2003 23:16:21 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: Friday, July 18, 2003 10:38 PM
> To:   John McPherson
> Cc:   Mayor and Council - DNV
> Subject:      
> 
> Dear Mr. McPherson;
> 
> I see from the latest unfinished business list that  a motion of mine made in 9/15/97
regarding Taxicab regulations and Minibus Service  which was subsequently deferred to
February 14/2001 will come forward in July 2003 which would be about now. Can you tell m e
whether this will actually happen and if so when since I have some people who are
interested in this issue.  A response would be appreciated.
> 
> Thank you
> 
> Ernie Crist  
> 
> 
> 
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